
 March 17, 2025 
 

Working Together to Serve Our Community 

Notice of Construction / Trail Closure 

Millennium Recreational Trail at the Whirlpool Road Pedestrian Bridge 

The Millennium Recreational Trail at the Whirlpool Road Pedestrian Bridge over the hydro 
canal will be closed for maintenance work starting March 24th, 2025.  The work is expected to 
last approximately three (3) weeks, weather permitting. 

For further information, you may contact: 

Eric Lallouet 
Senior Project Manager, Engineering 
City of Niagara Falls 
4310 Queen St, P.O. Box 1023 
Niagara Falls, ON  L2E 6X5 
(905) 356-7521, ext. 4216 
elallouet@niagarafalls.ca 
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